
                  2021 SARC/SSC CAMP LATE PICKUP & LATE FEE POLICY 

 

 

Each child must be signed in/out each day by a parent or guardian, before and after camp. 
Parents or guardians may sign in campers up to 15 minutes prior to any camp starting time, 
when we will have camp staff on site. Parents or guardians may sign out campers up to 10 
minutes after any camp ending time. Late Fees:  We will allow a 5-minute grace period to pick 
up campers beyond the 10-minute camp pickup window noted above. If campers are picked up 
after the specified grace period, parents/account holders will be assessed a late fee of $1 per 
minute, with start time for charges commencing at conclusion of the 10-minute camp pickup 
window. Parents will be notified of the late fee and payment will be accepted by phone, online 
or in-person. 
 


